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Group 1
The beginning of February, we hosted our first group of the year (Life
Church CA) to assist in projects at the orphanage HOME International. The
external concrete needed to be prepped for painting, and so they took on
the enduring assignment of scraping the walls by hand.

The Life Church was such a blessing to the people of Guatemala, putting
on a Sunday school service for the children of the orphanage. In addition
to this, they attended multiple churches ministering to them with
preaching and music.
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The second group of the month of February, ministers of the Victorian Island BC, arrived midway through the
month. In the week they were here, they were able to assist us in painting the external walls surrounding the
facility as well multiple of the houses and inside of the girl’s dorm. This was a massive undertaking in which
we are so grateful to them for volunteering their time in this project. Without their aid, it would have taken
significantly longer to accomplish.

I believe the most rewarding aspect of working to improve the facilities of HOME International is to see the
look of appreciation from the children in you being there and greeting them and being able to impact the
home in which they live.  

Group 2
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DIOS LE BENDIGA!

Ways to Support

Global Associations of Theological Studies (GATS) is the
association for Bible schools in our international fields. One of
the wonderful opportunities given to the teachers at the Bible
schools are the seminars that give teachers an opportunity
for fellowship and further learning.

Toward the end of February, we worked as a team to see that
all the materials for the conference were put together.

GATS Seminar Prep
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